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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 12th May 2015, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs. Mrs. L. Harley (Chairman), Mrs. C. McGann, R. McGann, 

Mrs. P. Cardwell, Mrs. J. Bryant, G. Lockwood, Mrs. S. Williams, 
Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, P. Singer, D. Pringle & K. E. Rigby (Borough 
& County). 

 
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 LH opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance. 
 
 A one minute silence was observed to commemorate the 70th Anniversary of V.E. 

Day. 
 
 SW moved the acceptance of apologies from Mr. B. Ward, seconded by HC.  All 

in favour. 
 
 As there were no parishioners present & no questions forthcoming from the 

floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.20pm. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Signed................................................................................Chairman 
  
 Date...................................................................................................... 


